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 Corinne and 

Bruno Cervi

APP2016/5232/P 17/11/2016  23:27:46 We wish to support the objections to the proposed extension to 42 Fairfax Road. The proposed 

extension of 3.9 metres is excessive, even more so in relation to No 44, from which the existing 

building at No 42 already protrudes by about 1 metre. We are concerned that granting this permission 

will set a precedent and consolidate a dangerous trend which is already changing completely the 

neighbourhood we bought into: from a pleasant green environment, albeit small, hosting a variety of 

wildlife to an ever extending mass of buildings. This, besides making the surrounding less pleasant,  

also compromises the rain water drainage, the consequences of which we may already be experiencing, 

being the lowest house of the terrace.
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